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I oppose SB 210 

 

 

Vote by Mail has been the law in Oregon since 1981. I have found it a convenient 

method and have never heard a single complaint from other Oregonians, except a 

few on the right side of the political spectrum. Imagine requiring elderly, disabled and 

others constrained by geography or transportation issues to vote in person, not to 

mention military service members. This bills intent is to fix the largely non-existent 

issue of voter fraud. Do not take away the voters rights to coddle the few who will do 

anything to take all political for themselves! 

 


